
From: Soura, Christian
To: kgreene@bloomberg.netkgreene@bloomberg.net

Date: 3/1/2013 7:30:00 PM
Subject: Follow-up from Mayor's call with Gov Haley

Karen,
 
      When Mayor Bloomberg and Governor Haley spoke earlier today, he asked her for my contact information so that one of his 
environmental consultants could discuss a grant request with me.  My information is below.  Thanks for your help.
 
Christian
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff to the Governor (Budget & Policy)
State of South Carolina
 
1205 Pendleton St.
Columbia, SC 29201
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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